February 26, 1973

Dear José,

We moved here in August from Boston. I am an assistant professor in the Philosophy Department and H.K. is Chairman of the Department of Economics and Finance. It has been quite an adjustment to make. H.K. gave up a better job in Boston so that I could get started on my career so he is not too happy, but strictly from my point of view most things are all right.

I have one very good student who is in our M.A. program. She would like to go on to get a Ph. D. Her special intend in logic. I urged her to apply to Bryn Mawr. Mr. Weaver has written to her describing the logic program and I have just written to him recommending Mrs. Brooke and complimenting him on the program, which is very well planned. I had previously written a letter to the Dean of the Graduate School which I understand is needed to complete her application.

I saw Dr Nahm at the APA meeting in December. He told me that you were fine. Please, write when you have a moment free.

As ever,[[Signatura]

New address: Mrs. Kathleen G.J. Wu Department of Philosophy P.O. Box 6287 University, Alabama 35486